　
　　　月　　　日　, 2013
Dear Mayor of Glendale City and the members of the City Council of Glendale,
I send my mail as a one Japanese who wishes seriously a friendly relation among USA, Korea and Japan.

I feel sad, disappointed and even angry by the Installation of a Korean Sister City “Comfort Women” Peace Monument approved by Glendale City Council.

Comfort Women system is not sex slavery.　If you insist that Comfort Women system is sex slavery,  please give us any verified evidence as well as any name of historian saying so.

Historical views on Comfort Women between Japan and Korea are quite different.　This issue becomes a serious political matter between the both countries.　Then, how could the peace monument be “a symbol of peaceful relation for sister cities” putting aside such a problematic situation?

Many people in Japan show their anger towards the decision.

I wonder if Citizens of Glendale could truly need and wish such a problematic and uneasy monument in a restful public place.

We know that American people cherish and esteem fairness, justice, and truth. We wish that this controversial issue may not cause damage to a very important friendly relation among the countries.
Sincerely yours,

署名(ローマ字　又は　日本語)
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
なまえ（ﾛｰﾏ字）　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
住所（市、県だけでも）　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
Japan
